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Pennsylvania takes major steps toward modernizing its building and plumbing 
codes 

After nearly a decade, the Commonwealth will update its Uniform Construction Code based on the 2015 
International Codes 

 
Washington, D.C. – The Pennsylvania Independent Regulatory Review Commission (IRRC) approved the 
update of its state building code, the Uniform Construction Code (UCC), based on the 2015 International 
Codes (I-Codes). The I-Codes are a family of modern, comprehensive and coordinated building codes 
used in all 50 states and in many other countries around the globe. They are updated regularly and take 
into account the latest health and safety technology and building science advancements. 
 
The IRRC decision to review the 2015 I-Codes marks the first time in nearly a decade that the building 
codes for residential and commercial construction have been fully updated in the Keystone State. The 
new updates become effective October 1, 2018.  
 
“This full review is the result of a great collaboration between the Code Council, Pennsylvania’s elected 
leadership, and the construction and building safety community,” says Code Council Senior Vice 
President Sara Yerkes. “We are excited to see Pennsylvania taking this important step to elevate building 
safety and make it a priority for people throughout the state.” 
 
This decision comes after similar efforts in Philadelphia to modernize the building codes on the city 
level. In June, Philadelphia adopted the 2018 International Building Code into law for commercial 
construction. The new order — which also will take effect in October 2018— will make new commercial 
and multifamily buildings within Philadelphia more efficient and safer. Also, in 2017, Philadelphia Mayor 
James F. Kenney signed an executive order for the reestablishment of the Plumbing Advisory Board to 
modernize the Philadelphia Plumbing Code based on the 2018 International Plumbing Code. 
 
For more information about the I-Codes, click here. 
 

### 
 

About the International Code Council 
The International Code Council is a member-focused association. It is dedicated to developing model 
codes and standards used in the design, build and compliance process to construct safe, sustainable, 
affordable and resilient structures. Most U.S. communities and many global markets choose the 
International Codes. 
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